
15/30 Celebration 
The board of directors hosted a ceremony commemorating the 15th year of the opening 
of the museum and the 30th year of the Foundation's existence on June 30, 2012 in the 
museum.  It was a well attended event that was catered with light snacks.  It was 
attended by numerous public figures who had a hand in making our museum a reality in 
1997.  All who attended enjoyed the event and with it's success, we are contemplating a 
similar event (like an open house) for next year in addition to our annual member's 
night.  Additional photos from the event can be viewed in the photo gallery tab. 
 


